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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24851

The initial intent of this idea was to align the plumbing statutes with those of the mechanical and electrical
programs. The plumbing board has requested more time to study the impact of the legislation before moving
forward. However the remuneration of board members has and is negatively impacting the retirement saving
programs of some board members, who are requesting that portion of the proposed legislation move forward
without delay.

FISCAL NOTE

No fiscal impact. The proposed legislation change will affect the compensation of the Plumbing Board
members by changing it from a salary to an honorarium but it will not change the amount of their pay.

Contact:
Ron Whitney, Deputy Administrator
Division of Building Safety
(208) 332-8986

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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